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Cir/ 012/Acad./2021-‘22       Circular                          Dt. 22.06.2021 

Sub:- Summer break and school reopening 

With reference to the summer break and school reopening, please be informed that 
the school closes for summer vacation on 4th July, 2021. (The last working day shall 
be Thursday, 1st July, 2021). 

As per the information received, the school reopens on Sunday, 29th August, 2021 
as per normal shift timings with maximum number of students as per the guidance 
issued by ADEK later.  Schools are expected to make arrangements to receive the 
students and to operate the schools at a normal level, but strictly adhering to the 
Covid-19 protocols. We wish to inform all of our parents that The Model School is 
working on making the required arrangements to receive the students on the 
reopening day.  

We shall make / modify plans, conduct surveys, and arrange meetings with parents 
& students etc. during the summer break for implementing effective plans as per 
the latest guidance. All parents are expected to cooperate with the measures taken 
by the school and participate in the meetings, surveys etc.  

Also please be informed that there will be a Parent –Teacher contact session to 
discuss the academic progress of your children on Thursday, 1st July. The timings, 
meeting slots etc. will be conveyed to you through the class teachers. 

We exhort all parents to promote vaccination among the children and 
keep them more healthy and safe. 

 Principal 

 


